Dundalk Grammar School

The Crescent, Dundalk, Co. Louth, A91-FH00, Ireland.

T: +353 (0)42 9334459 F: +353 (0)42 9339100

W: www.dgs.ie E: info@dgs.ie

Headmaster: Jonathan Graham BA, PGCE, MEd, DIPEdM

Deputy Principal: Rory McKeague

BSc, PGCE, MEd



11th May 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian

Further to our letter of 6th May in relation to school-based examinations for 1st, 2nd, 3rd & 5th Yr students, I am writing to confirm the exams will run from Monday 18th – Friday 29th May. The summer examination timetable is attached.

Please note: for 3rd Yr Junior Certificate students, there will be no additional English written paper, CBA two pieces to be emailed to their class teachers before Friday 22nd May. Also, for 5th Yr students, an English Assignment will be emailed to them on Monday 18th May; the completed answers must be returned by email, to their class teacher, before Wednesday 27th May.

The exam timetable sets out morning and afternoon slots, the specific examination time will be communicated to the students by their teacher. The length of each exam will range from approx. 40mins to 60 mins.

To reiterate our letter of 6th May, these exams will make up one part of the student's overall assessment with a fair approach being taken across each subject department and will be determined fairly.

Just a reminder, this week, Monday 11th May – Friday 15th May is a revision week. As always, we are here for you.

Yours sincerely

Jonathan & Rory